SELECTMEN'S MEETING January 19, 1987
Wayne Daniels and David Bowen members of the New Boston Playground
Association were in to discuss the lease of the New Boston Police Station.
The lease has expired as of 12/31/86. The Selectmen would like to
discuss further the possibilities of a lease purchase of building.

Selectmen will present a proposal to the New Boston Playground.

FNew Boston Playground Association will hold a meeting after receiving
the proposal and return to the Selectmen will an answer.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 pm

Present at meeting was Selectman Mansfield and secretary Sizemore.

Submitted, Linda Sizemore



